
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

16 September 2024 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

iPad Agreement  
 
Further to our letter regarding our new 1:1 iPad initiative please see below agreement. 

 
We invite you to share with us that you have read and agree to the details set out and wish for the iPad to go 

home with your child. If you require further information first, you are welcome to contact the school.  To 

indicate that you are happy for the iPad to go home, please read the steps outlined below and give your 

consent in your MCAS account in ‘Parental Consent’ 

• The iPad shall be issued free of charge for the students use both at school and at home.  

• It is expected that all pupils loaned an iPad bring it into school every day, fully charged, and ready to  

be used.   

• Access to the internet on the iPad is filtered, monitored, and reviewed using software that complies 

with the Department for Education’s guidance and that of the UK Safer Internet Centre.   
• The iPad should be returned upon leaving or graduating from the school in good working order. Wear 

and tear as a result of normal daily use is acceptable.   

• We have partnered with a reasonable and reliable 3rd party to repair the iPads when necessary. Under 

no circumstances should repair be attempted at home or by another 3rd party.  

• Misuse or mistreatment of the iPad may result in costs incurred by parents/carers. Reasonable steps 

should be taken by all parties to ensure that this isn’t required.   
• We are mindful of appropriate screen time and therefore the iPad won’t be operational 24/7. It is 

planned that the iPad be available for use between 8.00am and 7.00pm Monday to Saturday. Outside 

of these hours, it will be inoperable to maintain a healthy balance and to encourage routine. This 

means the iPad won’t be operable on Sundays.  

Kind regards  
 

 

Mrs Begum  
(Futures Ambassador)  
  
  
 


